
District OR-1 Youth Survey March 2015 

 

 

In March 2015 Emilsson, LLC, a Lincoln, Nebraska consulting firm, was asked by the school board 

and administration to collect information about the present and future educational plans for students 

attending grades 5-12 in School District OR-1.  The school district is interested in student perceptions 

of their current educational experiences and any ideas students would be willing to share to improve 

the educational program or the community in the future. 

 

The purposes of the youth survey are to gain information about the opportunities for youth in District 

OR-1 and to examine the kinds of things youth may want in order to make their schools and 

communities even better places to study, live, learn, and work.  

 

We are interested to learn what kinds of jobs students are interested in as they prepare for the future.  

We also want to understand potential need for additional educational opportunities at OR-1 schools as 

students develop postsecondary plans.  The questions on the survey will provide much needed 

information to planners in our schools and communities. 

 

Responses are anonymous; We are only interested in your responses to assist School District OR-1 

remain actively engaged as part of a strong educational, business, and civic community. 

 

Thanks again for your cooperation - - - - your help is appreciated. 

 
 


